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• Draft determinations (DDs) are Ofgem’s 
assessment of what we’ve committed to deliver in 
BP2

• Ofgem will tell us how ambitious they think our 
plans are and how much funding they are going to 
put in our benchmark vs what is in the plan

• Ofgem will also publish:

• Roles Guidance - expectations of our roles 
and what we should deliver

• ESO Reporting and Incentives (ESORI) 
guidance – how our performance in BP2 
should be reported to Ofgem and how it will 
be assessed

What are draft determinations?
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➢ Draft Determinations due to land Monday 30th

November

➢ We will be engaging with stakeholders and 
discussing how the outcomes of the draft 
determinations may impact them throughout early 
December.  

➢ We encourage you to respond to Ofgem’s 
consultation with your feedback around potential 
impacts to your organisation, based on the DDs

Next steps and where we need 
your support


